HR Newsletter Announcement 
Subject: Important Update: ScriptSourcing's $0 Copay Program 
Dear [Company Name] Team,
As a valued member of our team, we are excited to share some important news about ScriptSourcing, our $0 copay prescription program.
Attached to this email, you will find details about how to enroll in ScriptSourcing and reduce your prescription copays to $0. 
You can also click this link to search for your medication and schedule a call with a member advocate.
Your participation not only supports your well-being but also helps maintain affordable healthcare premiums for all employees.
Thank you for your attention to this valuable program, and we look forward to your active engagement with ScriptSourcing.
Best regards,
[HR Representative's Name]
[Company Name] HR Department
